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     BNV College of  Teacher Education, Thiruvallam, hosted an orientation program for new

B.Ed batch of  2025-2027 on 16  July 2025. The event, held at the E T Lab of  BNVCTE at

10:00 AM, was a significant milestone in welcoming new students to the institution.
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     Dr. Lakshmi S, Principal of  BNVCTE, was the resource person for the event. Her

presence added gravitas to the proceedings and set the tone for the students' academic

journey.  The program began with a prayer by B. Ed student and Mrs. Aswathy. A. S.,

Assistant Professor, BNVCTE delivered a warm welcome address, extending a hearty

greeting to the new batch students.  introducing them to the college Management, mission,

vision, and values. 

     The resource person Dr. Lakshmi S, Principal, BNVCTE  delivered a comprehensive

presentation on the college's history, academic programs, and infrastructure. She highlighted

the college's commitment to empowering future educators and its focus on holistic

development.  The orientation covered the academic expectations for the B. Ed program,

including the curriculum, assessment methods, and evaluation criteria. This helped students

understand the academic rigor and requirements of  the program.  The session also touched

upon campus life, including the various facilities available to students, such as libraries,

laboratories, and extracurricular activities. This gave students a glimpse into the vibrant

campus community they were about to become a part of.



     The orientation program was well-received by the students, who appreciated the clear and concise

information provided. The event successfully achieved its objectives, including:

     The orientation program for the B. Ed batch of  2025-2027 at BNV College of  Teacher Education

was a resounding success. It marked the beginning of  an exciting academic journey for the new

students and set the stage for their growth and development as future educators. The college's

commitment to empowering future educators was evident throughout the event, and it is expected that

the students will carry this forward throughout their time at BNVCTE.


